FINANCE AND PROPERTIES COMMITTEE

The Committee met Thursday, June 11, 1987, at 7:00 p.m. in the
City Librarian's office. Mrs. Rossiter, Mr. Seidman, Mr. Soren-
sen, and Mr. Seidl attended.

The appropriation requirement for 1988/89 was discussed.

After further discussion, the Committee made the following
recommendation: That the Library Board of Trustees increase the
annual rate of pay by 4 per cent, based upon the current pay plan
which became effective May 1, 1986, for each step and grade for
the respective classified positions, as set out in Appendix I of
Article III, Personnel, of the Code of Library Policy. Said in-
crease shall be effective May 1, 1987.

There was no further business. The meeting was adjourned at 8:52
p.m.



